
CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF BLOOMFIELD 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC ACCURACY TEST 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Public Accuracy Test for the November 3, 
2020 General has been scheduled for Thursday, October 29, 2020, at 10:00 a.m. 
in the Election Storage Room of the Dave Payne Public Services Building at 
1153 Exeter Road, Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302.  
 
The Public Accuracy Test is conducted to determine that the computer program 
used to record and count the votes cast at the election meets the requirements of 
Michigan election law. 
 
In order to comply with CDC guidelines, individuals who attend the meeting 
should wear a face mask or covering while in attendance. 
 

  Janet M. Roncelli, MMC 
         Bloomfield Township Clerk 
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